
 

                                                   

Project News 
1st February 2023 

 

Noosa Heads, Attunga Heights – drainage works  
 

 
Project summary 
Council crews will soon commence drainage 
maintenance at Attunga Heights, Noosa 
Heads between property numbers 6 & 12.  
 
Duration of work 
Work is scheduled to commence on the 7 

February 2023 with completion expected by 
17 February 2023, subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
The work will be undertaken between the 
hours of 6:30am and 5pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Disruption to traffic 
Every effort will be made to minimise the 
impact on traffic however, delays can be 
expected during the hours of work. Motorists 
are asked to avoid the area if possible.  
 
During working hours, access will be 
provided to local residents.  
 
We ask that the residents in the proximity of 
this area do not park their vehicle on the 
street as this will limit access for 
construction vehicles and plant. 
 
Your patience during the work is 
appreciated. 
 

 
 

Extent of work in Red 




